Sheffield Hallam SSAGO

So we ended up going ice skating and loved every minute of it. We had a fab valentines craft night
and then of course had to have a night at the pub doing the quiz and won once again! We had a
pudding night which we have decided must be repeated, we all made a different pudding and got to
spend the evening eating them it was amazing. It also helped us organise the free food for the next
week at the pub giving the bar staff cake goes a long way.

We followed this up with a trip to Cavendish to spend our vouchers unfortunately we didn’t win the
quiz but ah well £20 bar vouchers so we were very happy! We decided we had to not always go to
the pub so organised a photo challenge round Sheffield. This was meant to be with STINGS but
unfortunately due to the fact they had just run their event and exam pressures they were unable to
attend. We carried on anyway and had a list of places and a list of poses running round Sheffield
planking, jumping, doing handstands and so much more. Of course we ended that night meeting up
in the pub for some well deserved drinks to show each other our pictures.

As fast as the beginning of the year had come suddenly it was the end and after the AGM and
election of the new committee there was only one thing left to do. We gave our president Rachel a
send off with a meal at Bloo 88 Pizza and cocktails 2 for 1 so it was a good night for all.

We are looking forward to next year now organising Freshers fair so we can have a year that’s just as
good next year!

After Nerd Rally of course!!!



